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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bucky Feloni <bucky.feloni@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 10:13 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FW: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary Stanwick;

Regarding Id. Number RIN 3038-AC61 Please do not enact this change as this reduction will create
difficulties for the retail market.

Sincerely,

Bucky Feloni


